
 
 

 
 

NOTICE 

  
Sr.No./Principal/ 88      of 2020                                                                          Date: 15th September 2020 

  
To:      S.E., T.E. & B.E STUDENTS (UG All Branches) 

  
Sub:    Academic Fees for the AY.2020-2021. 

 

Ref:     Notice Nos. Principal/54, 55, 56 of 2020 dated 1st July 2020. 
 

All the SE,TE, BE students are hereby informed that ISA Exam to be held from 28th September 2020 

to  3rd October 2020. Therefore, all the students are required to complete the admission process by 

paying the necessary fees as per earlier notification for the Academic Year 2020-21 latest by 

25th September 2020. Admission confirmation will help the students to appear for the ISA Exam as 

per the schedule and also avoid late fee. 

Kindly make a note of the same and act on immediate basis to get the admission confirmed. Student 

already paid the fee can ignore this notice. 
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